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St. Peter’s C.E. Primary School      

 Belford Road, Harrogate, North Yorkshire, HG1 1JA.    

    

  Headteacher – Mrs Julia Collins   

    

  “Learning – Achieving – Caring”  
    

5th April 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Kids Aloud Concert 

Well done to all the children that took part in the ‘Monkey Boy’ concert 
at the Royal Hall last Saturday. It was a wonderful experience, which 
was a culmination of a lot of hard work and dedication to rehearsals.  
 

Special thanks go to Miss Ratcliffe and 
Miss Box, who have led the children 
through the process and to the host 
families who have welcomed a Nepalese 

child into their family during their two-week stay. A reminder that choir 
is now finished for this term.  
 

Y3/4 Ryedale Visit 

The coach has been booked to leave St Peters at 8.45am on Tuesday, so please ensure 

that you arrive at school by 8.30am.  This will ensure that the children get the maximum 

amount of time at the museum.  

 

Early Years Stay and Play 

The next “Stay and Play” session for parents of children in the Early Years, is on Wednesday 

10th April at 1.30pm. We look forward to seeing you. 

 

EYFS Working Party 

EYFS would greatly appreciate it if people could volunteers an hour of their time on 

Thursday 11th at 2pm, to clear and add the finishing to the EYFS garden.  If you can help, 

please contact either Mrs Starkey or Mrs Renton. 

 

Easter Service 

We are now preparing for our Easter service, which is on Thursday 11th April at 9.30am at St 

Peter’s church. All are welcome and if you are coming please come and help us walk down 

to church. If you can help, please can let the office know as it helps us to plan. Children 

should be in their smartest uniform. 

 

Class Photos 

Monday the 8th April is the final deadline for all class photo orders.   

 

  



 

Telephone: 01423 569684    Fax: 01423 521080   
General email:  admin@stpeters.ycway.uk    Headteacher email:  headteacher@stpeters.ycway.uk.    

Part of Yorkshire Causeway Schools Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with 

company number: 07663935.  Registered Office: St Aidan’s CE High School, Oatlands Drive, Harrogate, North 

Yorkshire, HG2 8JR. 

                                                          

FOSP YR Easter Egg Hunt 

There will be a mini Easter egg hunt on Friday at 3pm for the children in reception and 

younger siblings. This will take place in the Early Years garden. 

 

FOSP AGM 

WE NEED YOU! We especially need a new reception parents to join our Friends of St. 

Peter’s committee, to help bring fresh ideas and support to the team. The AGM takes place 

next Thursday 11th April at 7.30pm in the meeting room at school. Once the committee is 

established, meetings held are more informal and made to suit everyone in the group. It is a 

great way to support the school and get to know other parents.  Do come along if you can. 

 

Clubs 

A new clubs programme will go out the first week back and clubs will begin again the week 

commencing the 7th May  

 

Gift Aid Letter 

Please look out for the attached letter. 

 

Y3/4 Production Props 

If you have any large cardboard that could be used, to create props, the year 3/4 team would 

greatly appreciate any donations! 

 

Dental Survey 

To those who have received a letter about the dental survey, please could you send any 

consents reply slips to the office as soon as possible please. 

 

Enjoy your weekend 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Julia Collins 

Headteacher 


